Ms. Christina Odone

Deputy Editor

New Statesman

 We are surprised that Yaffa Eliach's "history" of the town of Ejszyszki (Eishyshok in Yiddish, now Eisiskes in Lithuania) is being taken so seriously. We are enclosing some information (please see attachment) about this book, based on another book, The Story of Two Shtetls, in response to Mark Mazower's review in your 31 May 1999 issue. We would appreciate it if this were included in the readers' forum and forwarded to the reviewer.

Yours truly,

Canadian Polish Congress, Toronto District 
